
 

 

 

Health Inspections for 2023-2024 School Year 

 

 

The National School Lunch Program requires that each school have 2 health inspections each 

school year.  The SCS kitchens are inspected by the Sumter County Department of Public 

Health.  We will update inspections as soon as possible once they are completed.  If you would 

like more information, please visit the State of Georgia Board of Health @ 

https://dph.georgia.gov/environmental-health/food-service/environmental-health-inspections.   

 

School Inspection 1 Inspection 2 

Sumter County Primary School 100 100 

Sumter County Elementary School 100 100 

Sumter County Intermediate School 100 100 

Sumter County Middle School 100 100 

Americus Sumter High School 100 100 

Fresh Start/Head Start (915 S Lee St.) 100 100 

 

 

https://dph.georgia.gov/environmental-health/food-service/environmental-health-inspections

